City of Alameda



Interdepartmental Memorandum

Date:

November 12, 2019

To:

Honorable Civil Service Board

From:

Nancy Bronstein

Executive Secretary/Human Resources Director

RE:

Acknowledgment to move to a Civil Service Firefighter Position – Nathan

Beck

This memo is to acknowledge as of November 18, 2019 Firefighter Nathan Beck has moved to a Civil Service position from the federally funded, Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency Response (SAFER) Grant Firefighter position.

This is a regular Firefighter position assigned to work as a Paramedic as such will receive Paramedic Pay at an additional twelve point five percent (12.5%) of the equivalent step of the Firefighter salary.